
October 5, 2020

for OPEIU Local 8 members at Kaiser Permanente/Washington

Hero Bonus — Sign the Pledge Now!!
The Coalition of Kaiser Permanente Unions is supporting a plan for Union-Represented
Employees who worked during COVID-19 to be paid approximately 3% of their gross pay
for helping KP maintain its high standard of care during this time.

What the plan is about: 

The Coalition of Kaiser Permanente Unions is working together so every region can
make the same request at the same time.
This was done by presenting a letter to the President and Regional Leaders.
We are now looking for a strong showing of people that support this request.
This Hero Bonus would replace the PSP payouts for 2020.

What we need:

Sign the Petition Now! Do not wait. And ask your co-workers to sign as well. We
demonstrate the amount of power we have when we work together. Please take the time
to add your name to the attached link. https://forms.gle/1FivBkCPrJMW2SxB6

For your information:

When signing the petition, the information will go to OPEIU Local 8. We will only share
your name, department, and job title with the Coalition of Kaiser Permanente Unions. 

By including your cell phone number, you will be added to OPEIU Local 8 text
database, which will allow us to send you notifications of any KP update.

Visit our website
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STAY CONNECTED
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http://www.facebook.com/OPEIULocal8

